Site Report — Kokhanok School - September, 2017

To: Superintendent Ty Mase From: Name, Position
and LPSD School Board Members Jerry Fisher, Principal

Outstanding Activities and Events



In science/math class students made apple sauce and juice. These students have also been
generating math problems based on their use of apples and their products. Efftekia has created a
game based on the Harry Potter books to help create some healthy compelition in the school.

Personnel
We have two new teachers in Kokhanok this year: Dana Wolff and Morgan Murray. Cara has taken
over special education. | am proud to say that all of our classified staff have returned.

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress
The teachers are doing their best to make their lessons culturally relevant for cur students.

Technology Progress

The new Ipads have been a successful addition 1o our school. The students have used them in
different classes and have been enjoying what they can do.

Facility Update

The facility is in good repair. We have been having trouble with one of the refrigerators; it keeps
freezing everything. Ron has had to take care of a few other small maintenance issues.

LSAC Activity

Did not hold a formal LSAC meeting. | met with the LSAC president and we talked about setting up a
meeting next month.

Volunteer Report

Irene has volunteered a couple hours everyday to help in the office in addition 1o her normal duties.
She is a tremendous help at the school. Nick Wassillie has also volunteered at the schooel for a
couple hours for night gym. { | would like to see if the City of Kokhanck would be able to fund some
of these extra “volunteering” hours. He has been volunteering his time for so long that it is really no
longer thought of as volunteering)

Professional Development

Our Professional development has been centered around Learning about PowerSchool, Ivisions, site
planning, and staff relations/team building.

Pupil Attendance

We have been having fairly good attendance; however, we have had a few students go home sick
for a few days this month.

Student and Staff Safety

Students safety this month has been focused around Internet safety.

Subsistence Calendar

The year has been progressing very well. Students have been eager and ready to learn. | would also
say that our attendance is higher for the first couple weeks of school.Our Aims web and SRI scores
indicate little to no drop in scores: most students achieved higher scores on their SRI compared to
the end of last year.
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